



Autumn One: Monday 5th October 2020

Important dates

Friday 9^{th} October — Hello Yellow Day (Wear something yellow)

Tuesday 13^{th} October — Handwashing workshops with school nurses

Week beginning Monday 26th October – Half term

Monday 2nd November – Return to school

Parents' Evenings

We are unfortunately unable to offer face to face Parents' Evening this autumn term. There will be the option to have a face to face video call or a telephone call from teachers though and we will be using Microsoft Teams. We will release more information in the coming weeks about booking appointments.

Arrival and Dismissal

Arrival and dismissal times are still running smoothly and we are very grateful to parents and carers for supporting us with the changes that are currently in place. We would like to encourage parents and carers to wear facial coverings when entering the school premises to keep themselves and others around them safe.

If you would like to pass a message to your child's class teacher, please see Mrs Abbiss who is located on the KSI playground. She will pass your message on, or you are welcome to ring the school office on 01902 558825 to arrange a convenient time for a consultation.

Homework

An enormous thank you to the children who took part in our whole school homework initiatives! We have had some fantastic British Values posters, some well-thought out and detailed book review and some caring, supportive letters and postcards to support the elderly people around Wolverhampton.

A special thank you to Jayden in Year 4 who made some fantastic surprise packages for the elderly people to enjoy a cup of tea and some biscuits!

Hello Yellow



On Friday 9th October, we will be celebrating The Young Minds charity and saying "Hello Yellow" for World Mental Health Day. We are asking that the children come to school dressed in as much yellow as possible and that they bring with them £1 to donate to such a worthwhile cause. The COVID-19 pandemic is a new and uncertain time for all of us, so it is only natural that it will affect our mental health in different ways; however, Young Minds are proactive in providing support and help for those who need it. In the afternoon, children will take part in activities to support mental health and wellbeing and learn how they can make a difference in other people's lives.

Reading

Across KS2 (Year 3 - Year 6) we have introduced a new whole class reading initiative to our timetable to support with children's understanding of a text and to increase their exposure to a wide range of texts. Children are still individually heard read throughout the week as well as this.

To support your child with this, please continue to hear them read using their reading book, or even a book that they are reading at home, and log this in their individual reading records. Reading books should be in school every day please.

PE days

Due to the current climate, we are just asking children to bring a sensible pair of shoes in their bags for PE days — children will not be getting changed.

PE days are as follows:

	ΧN	УR	ΥI	У2	У3	У4	У5	У6
Mon								
Tues								
Weds								
Thurs								
Fri								

